April 1, 2014

Dear Parents,

This week we will be in our third week of our unit “Things That Move.”  We will focus on transportation.  We will focus on letter Aa, discuss types of vehicles, write our name, and review previous letters introduced this year.

School will dismiss at 1 PM on Wednesday.  Please send in a note if your child’s afternoon dismissal plans will change.

We will have spring pictures taken on Thursday morning.  Please make sure your child is here on time so that he/she doesn’t miss picture day.  A whole class picture will also be taken.  If you would like to purchase a class picture, it MUST be paid for on picture day.  The cost is $14.00.  Please send money in the picture day envelope.

Please be reminded that library books are due back to school by Wednesday of each week.  Your child’s book needs to be returned so that he/she can check out a new library book.

Have a great week!

Mrs. Wright

